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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

November 12, 2024 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Jane Rife, Gary Rife, Sarah Allen, Valerie Tyson, Lenora Council, David Gallimore, Trish 

Gallimore, Emelia Ireland, Ryan Montroy, Remy Montroy, Vaughn Montroy, Jenny Henderson, 

Tonya Gelbach, Butch Huneycutt, Irene Huneycutt 
 

Council Members Present: 

Gary Lowder, Mayor 

Demar Huntley, Mayor Pro Tem 

Deloris Chambers 

Dale Ward 

Charles Council 
 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Jim Miller, Public Works Laborer 
 

CALL TO ORDER 

Lowder opened the public hearing for input on parking restrictions on Falls Road. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

David Gallimore said it is a dangerous situation that needs to be addressed. Almond 

noted Falls Rd. is a state road, so the decision will be made by NCDOT. Council may 

choose to adopt a resolution requesting NCDOT restrict parking. Irene Huneycutt asked 

about a timeline. Mayor Lowder said this is the second public hearing. Council may add 

the item to the agenda tonight or discuss at the next regular meeting in December. 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn November 12, 2024 public hearing:  C. Council 

Second:  Huntley 

Vote:  Passed/Unanimous 
 

Minutes approved December 10, 2024. 

Minutes Prepared by: Amanda Bowers 


